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“There, because we know the fear of the Lord, we seek to persuade people” (2 Corinthians 

5:11).  

EUGENE  

o We launch publicity for the Renew conference with Andrew and Francis Chan next 
week. Pray for a great response. We hope to see 2,500 people at this key mobilizing 
event.  

o Please pray for our year end fundraising push with churches and individuals.  
o Pray for our college ministry team as they prepare for an outreach on the University of 

Oregon campus on February 12. Ask God to soften student’s hearts toward the gospel.  

o Praise God for the confirmation of the venue. Our date is July 28. 
 
GRAND RAPIDS, TYLER, TX, AND MIAMI 
 

o December 7 | City-Wide Prayer Gathering 
o January 15-16, 24-hr Pastor’s Prayer Summit [That this would be catapult towards 

region-wide revival and unification of the church] 

o For our Counseling, Follow Up, Kids and Youth chairs.  That the right people be put into 
place. 

o Clear wisdom and direction for the CityFest committee as they lay out a strategy to 
impact the city. 

  
TYLER 

o Wisdom for the local leaders as they invite people to form a steering committee. 
  
MIAMI 

o Calls Kevin and I are making to pastors and leaders.  That the interest would continue to 

grow and gain momentum. 
o The meeting we plan to have in February to kick things off towards the formation of a 

steering committee. 
  

CITY GOSPEL MOVEMENTS 
o We are getting CLOSE to our 2018 website launch and need God to stretch the time and 

give us focus to curate 6 months of content!! 

o Favor for CGM leaders to share their best stories with us (quick responsiveness from 
them) 

o Grow in our social media presence – wisdom and creativity to encourage people and 

create online, dynamic, personal community. This will be a launching pad for our 
website community 

o That we would be able to bless and encourage CGM leaders this holiday season  



o Wisdom in finalizing strategic plan for national CGM team (Stephanie is working with 
national CGM leaders) 

 
NEXT GENERATION ALLIANCE 
Please continue to pray as the NGA staff team is planning the 2018 calendar year. Pray the 
regional and national conferences being lined up would serve as times of connection and 
encouragement for the NGA family, and that the team would have wisdom in how to best meet 
the needs of our members. To date, NGA conferences in 2018 are being planned for Chicago, 
Dallas, Grand Rapids and Eugene. 
 
 
Blessings, 
Michelle Palau and Brooke Andrews 


